

MARION COUNTY CORONER'S OFFICE

ALFARENA T. MCGINTY, M.B.A.
Coroner

February 5, 2025

Dear Funeral Directors,

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you of an upcoming change in our pricing for cremation authorization services. Effective March 1, 2025, our standard cremation authorizations will increase to \$25 for cremation authorizations for Coroner Cases. The increase is \$35 for Non-Coroner Cases (cases that were not reported to our office, and for which I will not sign the death certificate. Our office will invoice you for these services. Invoices are to be paid within 30 days of invoice receipt.

The reason for this adjustment is due to the rising staffing and operational costs required to maintain our high standard of service. As you know we must review and assure that the proper documents and signatures are in place according to Coroner law.

We understand that price changes can impact your business as well as the families you serve, and we have made every effort to keep this increase as minimal as possible. We appreciate your understanding and thank you for your continued support.

Additionally, within the next 30 days our office will require all cremation requests to be submitted via a portal that will be on our website. This will allow for better tracking and efficient services to you. Please allow at least 24 business hours for us to review the documents and send the authorization back to you. More information to come on this update.

If you have any questions regarding this change or would like additional information, please feel free to contact my office at 317-327-4744 or by email at coroner@indy.gov We value our partnership with you and look forward to continuing to serve the community in the most respectful and compassionate manner possible.

Sincerely,

Alfarena Jr. McGinty, MBA

Marion County Coroner